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OAKVILLE 

June 28, 2013 

David Eckler 
AREA Architects 
15 Lola Road 
Toronto, ON M5P 1E5 

RE: Notice of Approval 
Heritage Permit Application 
39 Jones St 

David Eckler: 

Please be advised that the Town of Oakville has .approved your Heritage Permit Application 
HP043/13-42.20J for the above address to undertake the following works: 

1) Install vinyl basement windows instead of the previously approved wood basement 

windows (approved in HP27 /09-42.208); 

2) Install wood windows on the new addition with sash divisions which are more in 

keeping with the historic house instead of the previously approved windows (approved 

in HP27 /09-42.208); 

3) No longer install the door on the second storey projecting bay on the rear elevation of 

the house (approved in HP33/12-42.20J); 

4) Replace existing non-heritage vinyl window on north elevation of historic house with 

new wood casement windows instead of retaining existing windows as previously 

approved (approved in HP27/09-42.208); 

5) Replace existing non-heritage windows on dormer windows with new wood casement 

windows and fixed sashes instead of retaining existing windows as previously approved 

(approved in HP27 /09-42.208); and 

6) Install one single garage door on the garage instead of the two garage doors previously 

approved (approved in HP27 /09-42.208}. 

Approval has also been given to extend the deadline of work to be completed for heritage 
permit application HP27 /09-42.208 for the refurbishment of the house at 39 Jones Street to 
October 1, 2013. All work related to this permit must be completed by this date. 

Should you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact me at 905-845-
6601, ext. 3875, or email at cvansligtenhorst@oakville.ca 
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OAKVILLE 

Sincerely, 

Carolyn Van Sligtenhorst 
Heritage Planner 
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